
 
 

November 6, 2020 
 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Re: DT 20-104, Complaint by Town of Durham, City of Dover, City of Portsmouth, City 

of Somersworth, Town of Newmarket, Town of Newington, and Town of Exeter 
Against Consolidated Communications – Report of October 28, 2020 Technical 
Session 

 
Dear Ms. Howland: 
 
On October 28, 2020, representatives of the complaining municipalities, Consolidated 
Communications of Northern New England Company, LLC d/b/a Consolidated 
Communications-NNE, and Commission Staff met in technical session to further discuss issues 
relevant to this proceeding as well as a framework for potential resolution of disputed matters. 
  
The technical session participants agreed to schedule a further technical session to continue to 
discuss relevant issues and their potential resolution, on November 10, 2020 at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Commission Staff, on behalf of the parties, hereby requests that the Commission schedule a 
remote technical session for November 10, 2020, beginning at 1:30 p.m. 
 
I certify that a copy of this letter will be served electronically on the parties on the service list at 
the same time it is filed with the Commission. 
 
As permitted by the Commission’s March 17, 2020 secretarial letter, Staff is filing this report 
letter by email only. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      /s/ David K. Wiesner 
 
      David K. Wiesner 
      Attorney for Staff 
cc: Service List 
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